
 

Aloha KS Class of 2023 ʻOhana,  

Save these dates!  

Ho‘olaule‘a kicks off on February 27th and Silent Auction goes live on March 25th! Huge mahalo to 
those of you who donated to support this year’s 96th annual Ho‘olaule‘a virtual Silent Auction! We 
received a generous amount of donation items and monetary donations thus far! 

If you haven’t donated yet and would like to kōkua, we are still 
accepting your donations until Monday, February 15th.  

Click here to donate an item! 
 
If you'd prefer to make a monetary donation towards Silent Auction, 
please click here. 

Don’t know what to donate? We have a bunch of wish list ideas this 
year!  
Click here to view our flyer!  

 

 
For safety purposes due to COVID, we encourage e-vouchers/e-certificates and items that can be 
picked up directly from a business vendor’s location when possible.  

Your kōkua is important, tax deductible and, most of all, greatly appreciated especially during these 
challenging times.  

Got questions? Please feel free to contact Cindy Ontai or Kelly Nishimura at 
2021ksksilentauction@gmail.com.  

Huge mahalo for your support!  

2021 Ho‘olaule‘a Silent Auction Co-Chairs 
Cindy Ontai & Kelly Nishimura 
2021ksksilentauction@gmail.com 
Cindy: (808) 228-7511 | Kelly: (808) 780-7733 

 


